Minnesota Society of Orthotists, Prosthetists, and Pedorthists

Mission Statement of MSOPP:
To protect the public health and promote the welfare of residents of the State of Minnesota who have physical disabilities by maintaining and elevating the standards, education and ethical conduct of Orthotists, Prosthetists and Pedorthists as professionals.


Call for dues:
In order to support your profession and advance the goals of the MSOPP, full membership in the Society
is encouraged of all professionals employed in orthotics, prosthetics, and pedorthics in the State of
Minnesota. MSOPP intends to foster communication regarding legislative efforts that will have a positive impact on residents of Minnesota needing orthotic, prosthetic and pedorthic
services. This includes legislative initiatives regarding parity, licensure, and facility accreditation, all with the ultimate goal of enhancing patient access to qualified professionals. Educational and public awareness efforts are also within the scope of activities of MSOPP, with direct benefit to all practitioners within the profession. We welcome all points of view, and encourage open communication among all interests and locations within Minnesota.
For additional information, please visit the MSOPP website at www.msopp-mn.com

MSOPP annual dues:

· Affiliate Member, non‐voting (Students, Technicians, others) $25.00
· Full Member (CO, CP, CPO, BOC, C.Ped.) $50.00
· Corporate Member (Facilities, Manufacturers) $500.00


NAME_________________________________________email__________________________________

TITLE(S) & CERT. #______________________________________________________________________

STREET ADDRESS_______________________________________________________________________

CITY_____________________________________STATE_________________________ZIP____________

PHONE___________________________________CELL PHONE__________________________________

Please return completed form and payment to: 				

MSOPP
8338 Highway 65 NE, Suite E
Spring Lake Park, MN 55432
Checks payable to MSOPP.  
Thank you for supporting MSOPP!
